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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families well. I also hope that your child is looking forward to 
returning to school tomorrow morning. I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the coming 
term at Holy Rosary. I’d like to thank you for your patience with this information as we awaited further 
guidance. 
 
First of all, I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for you kind words and prayers for Mrs 
Dabrowska and her family. Mrs Dabrowska will continue with her administrative work in the coming 
term but will be spending time away from school to support her son during his treatment for leukemia. 
Please be patient with us as we adapt to this change and, wherever possible, contact Mrs Faircliff on 
enquiries@hrb.srscmat.co.uk or using Class Dojo with any office enquiries. 
 
The coronavirus continues to have some impact on the day-to-day running of school and I want to thank 
you in advance for your support in helping us keep everyone safe. Although bubbles are no longer in 
operation and we are beginning to return to our pre-pandemic structure, we will maintain some 
staggering at the start, during and at the end of the day to limit the amount of adults on site at any one 
time. Timings for arrival, break, lunch and collection can be found below.  
 

Class Arrival Entrance Break Lunch Collection Exit 

FS1 
(Pre-school) 

9:00 FS1 Classroom Free Flow 12:00 – 13:00 15:30 FS1 Classroom 

FS2 
(Reception) 
and KS1 
(Years 1 & 2) 

8:40 - 8:50 Classrooms Free Flow (FS2) 
 
10:15 - 10:30 
(KS1) 

12:00 – 13:00 15:20 FS2 – FS2 
Classroom 
 
Years 1 & 2 – KS2 
Playground 
 
 

KS2 8:50 – 9:00 Year 3, 5 and 6 – 
KS2 Playground 
Entrance 
 
Year 4 - Hall 
 

10:30 – 10:45 LKS2 – 12:30-
13:15 
 
UKS2 – 
12:45-13:30 

15:30 KS2 Playground 

 
For the first week, timings are flexible until you are able to adapt to the new routine. If you require 
wraparound care for your child, please contact Arty Ems on 07977591441. Arty Ems is available from 
7:30-9 and 15:20-17:30 each day. 
 
Adults are no longer required to wear masks when on the school site but should continue to observe the 
one-way system, giving others as much distance as possible. Parents and carers are also asked not to 
enter the school building unless a meeting has been arranged. 
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From tomorrow, there will be a number of changes to the systems and routines of the last year. We will 
support pupils in the coming weeks with these but please let your child’s class teacher know if your child 
is struggling and, as a team, we will do what we can to help.  
 
As a staff, we are really looking forward to the coming academic year and we are excited to see your 
child back in school tomorrow morning. 
 
With best wishes,  
 
 
Mr Brogan 
Headteacher 


